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MOTION:  In order to resolve the debate about whether a new course should be 
designated “A” (35 students) or “B” (25 students) based upon the proposed delivery 
method rather than the course content, it is moved by the College Curriculum 
Committee that all new non-developmental courses will be given the Group “B” 
classification. 
 


